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From: Marsh Marshall <dcndl720@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 3:01 PM 
To: Porter, Andre 
Subject: Ignore utility companies' scare tactics 

Dear Chairman Porter, 

New, clean, natural gas plants are providing alternatives to old, inefficient plants that AEP and FirstEnergy 
want consumers to subsidize with rate increases. The utility companies have threatened plant shut-downs 
and warned that consumers and businesses will no longer have a reliable power supply, If they don't get 
handouts paid for by consumers. But Ohio's power grid operator and multiple experts have said that Ohio has 
plenty of power generation for the future. 

Don't fall for utility scare tactics! Please Tell the PUCO to say "no" to the utility handouts and "yes" to 
cheaper natural gas to fuel Ohio's future. 

PUCO Case #s: 14.1297-EL-SSO; 14-1693; 14-1694 

Sincerely, 

Dean Marshall 
134 Apple Dr 
Wadsworth, OH 44281 
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